
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY


DATE:


SUBJECT: Gray Iron Foundry Not Subject to PSD


FROM:	 D. Randall Mayfield

Technical Advisor


TO:	 G. T. Helms, P.E., Chief

Air Programs Branch


SUMMARY


Per your request on January 14, 1977, I have contacted the

following people on the question of whether a gray iron foundry

would be considered subject to PSD review under 40 C.F.R.

52.21(d): Richard Biondi (DSSE), Dan DeRoeck (OAQPS), and Brian

Beals. They, including myself, all agree that a gray iron

foundry is not to be considered as one of the nineteen source

categories subject to 52.21(d) (i.e., it is not an iron and

steel mill nor an integral part of one).


ACTION


To files. A copy of our reply to Mr. Schulkers is attached.


BACKGROUND


Your telephone conversation with Mr. J. R. Schulkers, Chief

Staff Engineer, Dayton Malleable, Inc., P.O. Box 98, Dayton,

Ohio 45401 (513/298-5251), concerning construction of a gray

iron foundry near, Gadsden, Alabama.
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